
 Celebrating the Liturgy 

 

Weekend Mass Times  Confessions 
Sat. (Vigil) 6.30pm   Saturday after 10.00am Mass 

Sunday: 10.00am & 12 Noon  5.30 - 6.15pm 
 

Weekday:    Adoration of Blessed Sacrament 
Monday 7.30pm   Wed. & Thurs. 10.30am – 9.00pm 

Tues - Sat. 10.00am        Sat. 10.30am – 12.00  Noon 
 

Divine Office    Marriage 

Morning Prayer:  Mon. 10.00am 6 months notice required 

 (Followed by Rosary)  Please contact Fr McGrady 

Thurs: 10am (followed by Mass) 

Baptism 
1

st
 & 3

rd
 Sundays of the month at 1.15pm 

Contact the parish office to book - One month’s notice is required. 
 

Preparing for the Sacraments 

Parents whose children attend schools other than St. Anne’s Primary School and 

wish to have their children enrolled in the Parish for the Sacraments of:  

First Penance, First Holy Communion and Confirmation should contact the Parish 

Office as soon as possible with their details. 
 

Pope John Paul II Award 

Are YOU aged 16/17 

Want to meet young people your own age? 

Work on projects with younger people of your area? 

Volunteer in your school or youth centre? 

Learn more about your parish and the charities they support? 

Learn more about your faith? 

Sign up for the Pope John Paul II Award 

Registration is now open. 

Play your part and make a difference. 

To find out more, go to the website 

www.livingyouthni.org 
 

Ball room Dancing Class 

Resumes in Parish Centre on Tuesday 8
th

 October at 8.15pm 
 

Bereavement Support Group 

Have you suffered bereavement?  

If you wish to talk in confidence – please ring the parish office 90610112  leave 

your name and phone number a member of the Group will contact you. 

  

St. Anne’s Parish               

 Very Reverend Feargal McGrady, PP                                                  
 St Anne’s Parochial House, Tel: 9061 0112     

Parish Sister: Sr. Mary Murray. Tel: 9061 0112    
Parish office: 9061 0112  Parish Centre: 9061 0112   

Parish Website: saintannesparish.net     email: office@saintannesparish.net 
   

Twenty Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 6
th

 October  Psalter Week 3   -  Year C  
 

First Reading: Habakkuk 1:2-3, 2-4 
Habakkuk cries to God. He cries for justice. It seems as if God is not listening and 

not helping. Habakkuk is beginning to despair, until he realizes that justice will be 

a reality, when we cry loud enough. Justice is coming at the right time. The 

answer given to Habakkuk shows, deeds are not as important as persistence. 
 

Responsorial Psalm: Psalm 94 

O that today you would listen to his voice! Harden not your hearts - 
 

Second Reading:  2 Timothy 1:6-8, 13-14 
The Second Letter to Timothy is an encouragement to the leaders of the 

communities who are following the apostle Paul – at the time a prisoner – reminds 

Timothy of the gift of the Holy Spirit, the one who is providing his power, love 

and self-control to the ones who are committed to proclaiming the Gospel. 
 

Gospel: Luke 17: 5-10 
The Gospel of this Sunday is divided into three parts: The apostles’ question, the 

answer of Jesus and the parable of the servant. The question is the key for our 

understanding of this Gospel passage. The apostles ask Jesus to increase their 

faith. With the comparison with the mustard seed, Jesus is showing his disciples, 

that a small but true faith has an immense power. 
 

                                             

 

Recently Deceased 

Please pray for the happy repose of the soul of: 

Barbara McKenna & Sr.Ethna McCluskey who died recently 

Chris Torney, George McCrory, Brigid Brannigan, John McMenamin,  

Joe O’Neill, Eddie McKeown, Annie Carmichael, Jonathan McGrady, 

 Maura McCann & Bernard McEvoy 

  whose anniversaries are at this time and those whose names are included in the 

Book of Remembrance.  May they rest in peace 

mailto:office@saintannesparish.net


Apostolic Work 

A branch of Apostolic Work has been in St Anne’s Parish since 1957. It has 

always been a most vibrant branch, raising much needed money for the Missions. 

There are now only two members and the branch is in danger of closing. We are 

urgently appealing for new members to attend a meeting in the Parish Centre on 

Monday 14
th

 October after Evening Mass. 

Mrs Margaret Buckle, Diocesan President will give a short address on the work of 

Apostolic Work. Please come along and bring a friend. 
 

Parish Trust Library 

" Interested in finding some new spiritual reading for autumn”?  

 Try the trust library.  It is located to the right of the sanctuary. 
 

Important Notice From Parish Safeguarding Committee 

Dear Parishioners, please see details in relation to compulsory training events for 

all new parish volunteers or for those volunteers in any Parish Group or volunteers 

involved in any Parish activity who have not yet attended a training session . 

 For volunteers involved with children in their Parish Activity  

Parish Information Session  (Child Protection Policy and Procedures) 

Tuesday 5
th
 November 2013 

Saint Josephs Primary School 

7:00pm to 9:00pm 

Further details about either of these training events can be provided by 

contacting the Safeguarding Committee through the Parish Office. 
 

Philip O Hara , Denise McStay , Peter McIlvenney 
 

Parish Rosary Mission 

Ccommencing Saturday, 12
th

 October after the 6.30pm Vigil Mass 

The first evening will begin with a little history of how the Rosary began! This 

Rosary Mission will be held on the three Saturday’s, 

 12
th

, 19
th

 & 26
th

 October. 

Each Saturday will have its own Mystery and a short history on the Rosary. 

Everyone  welcome ! No signing up – just come along. Hope to see you there!! 
 

Do you notice how lovely and clean our church is every week? 

 We have a dedicated very small team of people who do that job for us.  

Would you be interested in joining them? We have a rota system which means 

you would be required perhaps once a month, your help would lighten their load!! 

Please contact the parish office. 
 

Parish Finance 

The weekly collection amounted to £1828.36 

Sincere thanks for your continued generosity 

Altar Society: Church Cleaners: Group C this week 

Life ni 
A speaker from Life ni  will speak at Masses this weekend. 

A Church Gate collection  will be taken up after each Mass. The collection will 

support the charity’s work in Caring, Educating and Upholding the Value of 

Human Life from Conception.  
 

St Anne’s One World Group 

Will hold their Traidcraft Stall and Second Hand Bookstall this weekend after all 

Masses 5
th

 & 6
th

 October. Come along and show your support 
 

Eucharistic Adoration  

Mini-Retreat will be held in St Anne’s Church on Saturday, 12
th

 October 

2.00pm-4.00pm. All parishioners warmly invited to attend. 
 

Ceili Classes 

Have now resumed, new members and beginners always welcome! 

Every Wednesday  at 8.30pm in the Parish Centre. £4 per session, all proceeds to  

St Bernadette’s Children’s Centre Lima, Peru. 
 

Vespers at St Peter’s Cathedral 

On Sunday, 13
th

 October at 5pm Sung Vespers will be held to celebrate the 

Dedication of the Cathedral. The preacher will be Canon Roy Byrne of 

Christchurch Cathedral, Dublin. Everyone warmly invited to attend. 
 

Relic of St. Anthony of Padua 

A relic of St Anthony of Padua will be brought to St Peter’s Cathedral on  

24
th

 October to mark the 750
th
 anniversary of the discovery of the Saint’s remains 

by St Bonaventure in 1263. The relic will arrive at the Cathedral at 12noon and 

Veneration will be held from 1pm to 5.45pm. Mass will be celebrated at 6pm, 

followed by further Veneration at 7pm and Benediction at 9pm 
 

Living Youth – Habitat for Humanity Ethiopia 2014 

Recruitment is now taking place for this year’s Youth Team who will travel to 

Ethiopia in July 2014.  Applicants should be 18 years or over and team members 

will be expected to contribute to the cost of the trip as well as engage in an 

extensive fundraising campaign. For more information and an application form 

please contact Claire Smylie 028 90232432 or www.livingyouthni.org 
 

St Anthony’s, Willowfield 

On 16
th
 October St Anthony’s Parish, Willowfield, will celebrate 75 years of the 

opening of its Church.  Concelebrated Mass will take place at 7pm with Bishop 

Noel Treanor and clergy who have served previously in the parish.  All past 

parishioners or those associated in any way with St Anthony’s are welcome to this 

celebration Mass.  Light refreshments will be available afterwards in the school. 


